7th Grade Career Day—Field Trip to Bath County High School
Dear Families,

Our 7th grade fall field trip to the high school has been scheduled for Thursday, September 29th. The students accompanied by Mrs. Paxton, Ms. Hollowell, and myself will load up on our bus around 9:15am on the 29th and will travel to the high school where we will be participating in the high school career day. This is to give the students a little taste of careers and opportunities available to them after high school.  Around 12:15pm, we will return to school to eat lunch and the students will then continue with their classes at Valley.

At the bottom of this page you will find the permission form for the field trip—in order for your student to attend please fill out and return the bottom half by Monday, September 19th. If your student does not have a signed permission form then they will not be able to attend and will remain at Valley until we return. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email (katiem@bath.k12.va.us) or phone (540-839-5395). 


Sincerely,


Katie Mihaly 
School Counselor
Valley Elementary  


--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



[bookmark: _GoBack]_____Yes, I would like for my student to go on the Career Day Field Trip on Thursday, September 29th, 2016.


_____No, I do not want my student to go on the Career Day Field Trip on Thursday, September 29th, 2016.

Student’s Name: ________________________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________________
